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Ms. Blanca S. Bayo 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket 980671-TP 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Inc., that was provided to the Commission at the public hearing in Orlando on August 7 
Would you please add Mr. Morris' letter to your file? 

I have enclosed a letter from Peter J. Morris, President of The Motoring Shop 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

1 
Charles J. B e d  
Deputy Public Counsel 
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Public Service Commission. 

AREA CODES; 

These is a very simple and logical solution to the problem of Area Codes. 

Area Codes should follow ZIP Codes. 

That is, we should have 328 for our Area Code. 

UPS already use the first 3 digits of the ZIP Code for their locating. 

We already use 4 digits to enter a long distance number (i.e. U Q Z  123 4567 ) . 

Eventually we may use 5 digits because of the proliferation of telephonic devices 

At that time, a straight 5 digit Area Code would follow, so that our own Area 
Code would become (in this case) 32806. 

That would probably tie in with other systems like E-Mail, etc., etc. 

Very truly yours, 

Peter J. Morris 7 
President 
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